

Dear Michael, New Empire Productions

Judges in this year's Region Six National Broadcasting Society Audio and Video Student Competition have completed reviewing entries in the Movie Trailer (Video Only) category. Congratulations! The judges named your entry, "Sarah Jane Road," the winner.

The purpose in sending this announcement to you via e-mail is because the deadline to have your winning entry sent to the national video competition is rapidly approaching, and I do not want to do anything to slow that process down. The judging sheets with scores and comments along with your entry will not be in the mail for a few more days. Therefore, if you have another copy of your entry, you might get your national application paperwork together now, so it can be sent out before the Dec. 12 deadline for entries to be postmarked. You can find the national video entry application at http://www.nbs-aerho.org/ Because you are a member of NBS. Also, be sure to include a copy of this letter to let the national judges know you have had your national entry fee waived.

Again, congratulations on being awarded first place in the Region Six competition.

Sincerely,

Robert Fordan Assistant co-coordinator of 2008 NBS Region 6 Audio-Video Student Competition NBS Region 6 Northwest District Regional Director

